
You Are Invited! 
Ofsted  & CQC Participation Meeting 

Wednesday 16th May 

11.45—1.00pm 

The Chequers Hotel, Newbury, Berkshire, RG14 1JB 

 

If you have any queries, please contact Fiona Worby on 077860 942280 or email            

fionaworby@roseroad.org.uk 

 

Your views on SEND in West Berkshire are being sought by Ofsted and 

the Care Quality Commission (CQC) 

These views are critical to the inspection process, and the inspectors 

are keen to speak to as many parent and carers as possible.  

So to ensure your voice is heard, please come along. 

Open to all parents and carers in West Berkshire. 

No need to book!           

westberksparentcarerforum 

Free Parking Refreshments 

www.wbpcf.org.uk This event has been hosted and run by 

West Berkshire Parent Carer Forum 


